
 

TCHC Foundation offers nursing scholarship 
WADENA, Minn. – Feb. 19, 2019 – The Tri-County Health Care Foundation is accepting applications for its 
annual Frances E. Raatikka Memorial Scholarship. One $2,500 will be awarded to a third- or fourth-year 
student enrolled in an accredited Bachelor of Science nursing program to help with tuition, fees and/or books. 
Raatikka was a registered nurse at Tri-County Hospital from 1965-1995. 

The candidate must meet the following criteria: 

• Has been accepted into an accredited nursing program at an accredited college or university as a third- 
or fourth-syear nursing student pursuing a Bachelor of Science. 

• Has demonstrated leadership ability, initiative, and active participation in work, volunteerism, and/or 
community activity. 

• Has a GPA of at least a 3.0 on a 4.0 scale or the equivalent, or meet the minimum GPA requirements 
established for the college or university’s academia if it is higher. 

The application deadline is Wednesday, May 1. 

For more information or to download an application, visit TCHC.org/foundation. 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE FOUNDATION 
The Tri-County Health Care Foundation is a private charity established in 1994 by the hospital to attract and 
administer charitable funds for the benefit of the communities and surrounding areas served by Tri-County 
Health Care. Tax deductible gifts support education, technology, patient care and equipment. Financial 
donations stay local and have a direct and lasting impact on your family, friends and neighbors. 
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